
Naming Your New School 

in 

Tabusintac 

 

Attention Community Members: 

At the April meeting of the Anglophone North School District Education Council, 

a motion was made to initiate a naming committee for the new school being 

constructed in Tabusintac. In accordance with Department of Education and 

Early Childhood Development Policy 409 (section 6.3), the naming committee 

shall consist of: 

 A DEC member named by the District Education Council 

 A school district official named by the Superintendent 

 A representative from the Department of Education and Early Childhood 

Development named by Minister Carr 

 A representative of the community named by the DEC 

Community members and interested persons are welcome to submit written 

recommendations for a school name to the District Education Council by May 

31, 2013. Submissions must be made to Brenda Dunnett, EA to the 

Superintendent and DEC by email (Brenda.Dunnett@nbed.nb.ca) or regular 

mail: 78 Henderson Street, Miramichi, NB   E1N 2R7. 

Please note:  Names submitted will be considered by the naming committee and 

three recommendations will be made to the District Education Council. These 

recommendations will be forwarded to Minister Carr for his consideration and 

final selection. 

Thank you for your participation and we look forward to your submissions! 

Mike Mortlock-District Education Council Chair 

Nancy Boucher-Superintendent 
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